
Campaign 100 Report 

 Districts D-E-F 

As we approach the end of fiscal year 2018-2019 Districts D-E and F are all 

showing increases for the entire year.  District D has had donations of $17,194 

which is an increase of $2411, District E has donations of $34,213 which is an 

increase $8411 and E has donations of $14399 and an increase of $2480.an 

increase of $2480.  

All the district coordinators have worked hard this year in an effort to get clubs 

and members to donate towards Campaign 100.   Those efforts have resulted in 

an increase of $13,302.   We still have a number of clubs that find it difficult to 

donate to LCIF, rather they do so many good things in their communities.   This is 

the reason Melvin Jones started Lions, to serve their communities.   We have now 

became an international organization and need to work with training of those 

clubs.  Donations of members is an area we will need to work on next year as 

many members are still hesitant to donate to Campaign 100.   First Vice President 

Choi has already received commitments of $1.2 million from around 730 District 

Governors.  

Need to recognize the Airway Heights club of District 19 E, Zone 1.   This club has 

achieved 100 % Melvin Jones Fellowships for entire club members.   Congrats to 

President Jerry Hood and his club members.   

As we move closer to 2019-2020 I encourage every club to have a line item in 

their budget for LCIF.  We have had a nice increase but feel that we can do more.  

Have the LCIF Club Coordinator plan a special fundraiser with proceeds dedicated 

to LCIF.  

Note:  Above dollar figures are for all clubs, both in Canada and U.S. 

 

PDG Bob Yeoman 

Multiple District LCIF Chair 

Districts D-E-F   U.S. 


